
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING 
TRAINING NOTICE 

 
Office of the Police Ombuds 

Commission 
 

 
The Office of the Police Ombuds Commission (OPOC) will be attending a 
formal training on April 18, 2025 at the Spokane Police Academy. There 
will be a quorum of commissioners in attendance, however no OPOC 
business will be conducted. 
 
 
The next scheduled OPOC meeting will be held on May 20, 2025. 
 
If you have any questions please contact 509-625-6742 
 


